
2023 Sponsor Letter

OCHS Bass Team

Buckner, KY

Dear Prospective Sponsors,

We are the Oldham County High School Bass Fishing Team. We were founded in 2018 and currently have

over 24 anglers on our team. We are continuously amazed by the gracious help from the local

community, sponsors, and volunteers in support of our team. We have had an exciting five years and

look to expand and provide more opportunities into the 2023-2024 season.

We are asking for your support of our team. This could be in the form of a financial donation, product

donation, and/or discounts. We want to create a long-lasting relationship to help encourage and

promote youth fishing and High School competitive angling. With your help we can promote, teach,

guide, and influence the next generation of anglers in a positive way.

The OCHS Bass Fishing Team is a direct affiliate of Oldham County High School. We are a non-profit

501(c)3 entity under OCHS. Any gifts or donations given to our team through OCHS are 100% tax

deductible.

Our 2023-2024 Donation and Sponsor Program

➢ Three Tiers of Sponsorship

○ Platinum Level

■ Financial donation of $500 or more upon initial sponsorship and $250 or more

each year thereafter

○ Gold Level

■ Minimum of $500 worth of product donation and/or team discount of 40% off

or more

○ Silver Level

■ Less than $500 worth of product donation and/or team discount of less than

40%

What we Promise as a Team in Return

★ Platinum Level

○ We will place your company logo on our team jersey, team banner, website, and will

promote and tag your company in all of our social media posts.

★ Gold Level

○ We will place your company logo on our team banner, website, and will promote and

tag your company in all of our social media posts.

★ Silver Level

○ We will place your company logo on our website and will promote and tag your

company in all of our social media posts.



We not only appreciate you, but want you to know that we take our responsibility to you seriously. At

our OCHS Bass meetings each month we teach and emphasize respect, professionalism, engagement,

and appreciation from the aspect of sponsors, natural resources, personal equipment, volunteers, and

parents.

Please contact us if you have any questions. For more details, further information and to see what our

bass team has been up to, you can check us out at www.ochsbass.com.

We appreciate your time and look forward to

working with you.

OCHS Bass Fishing Team

Tony Wise – Head Coach

502-445-4499
anthony.wise@oldham.kyschools.us

http://www.ochsbass.com
mailto:anthony.wise@oldham.kyschools.us

